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Charity Show

On Friday December 7th, the dance deparment hosted their 

annual Charity Show! It was a great, succesful performance by 

Orchesis, Beginning and Intermediate dance, many outside 

perfomers from all over the Los Angeles area. In total, we raised 

$6,282 for Alex's Lemonade Stand. Thank you to all the parents 

and students who volunteered at the show!
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Holiday Party

Movie Night
The girls had a great time 

at company Movie Night! 

Through playing games, 

chatting, and watching a 

movie, the girls enjoyed 

each other's company 

and relaxed after school.

To celebrate the Holiday Season, 

the company gathered at Rachel 

Lee's house for a Holiday Party. 

The girls enjoyed good food. 

music, and surprised each other 

with their Secret Santa gifts! The 

company had a great time 

hanging out with each 

other! Thank you to the Lee 

family for opening their home to 

use!



Member of the Month

Orchesis performed two fantastic pieces in the annual Holiday 

Assembly! Both student choreographed, the pieces wowed the 

audience and it was a great way to end the semester!

December

Holiday Assembly

Congratulations to Katherine Sun for earning member of the month! 

She is a current sophomore who started dancing at the age of 4, and 

she especially enjoys contemporary. Dancing is so special to her 

because it allows her to truly express who she is inside. In her free 

time she loves napping, eating and hanging out with friends! We are 

so proud of you and can't wait to witness you conquer 2019!



Upcoming Events

Dance Day

On February  9th, Orchesis will

be hosting its annual Dance 

Day! This even is open to 

grades K-8. Participants will 

have the opportunity to learn 

a routine from Orchesis 

Members themselves and 

perform on stage! Family and 

friends are all welcome at the 

end of the day to come! 

Register to join us for a day of 

fun!

Open Hip Hop

Opening up the new 

semester, Orchesis is hosting 

another Open Hip Hop Class! 

The Officers will 

choreograph and teach an 

upbeat routine to all that 

attend. Tickets can be 

purchased for $5 from any 

Orchesis Member!

Orchesis wishes you happy holidays!
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